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The directors 

Durri Aboriginal Corporation Medical Service 

15-19 York Lane 

KEMPSEY NSW 2440 

Durri Aboriginal Corporation Medical 

Service 

c/- Mr Timothy Agius  

Secretary  

4/92 Copeland Street 

PENRITH NSW 2750 

Dear directors  

COMPLIANCE NOTICE UNDER SECTION 439-20 OF THE CORPORATIONS 

(ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER) ACT 2006 

I refer to the notice issued to the corporation under section 439-20 of the Corporations 

(Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander) Act 2006 (the Act) on 15 February 2016. 

I also refer to your email dated 9 June 2016 in relation to the compliance notice and 

acknowledge receipt of the minutes of board meeting held on 8 June 2016. 

I am pleased to advise directors that as at the date of this letter the corporation and the 

directors of the corporation have met all the requirements of this notice and as such the 

monitoring period has officially concluded. 

I would like to thank the directors of the corporation for their diligent efforts during this 

monitoring period and to wish the corporation success in the future. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind the directors to visit ORIC’s website and 

use ORIC’s “Healthy corporations checklist”. The checklist allows directors to check the 

corporation’s compliance with their rule book and the law. It has been specifically designed to 

help directors to review and improve the standard of corporate governance at their 

corporation. 

The checklist also contains links to important template documents (including the register of 

members, notices for meetings and minutes for meetings) and other forms that your 

corporation could put to good use. You can access the checklist by visiting www.oric.gov.au, 

then select the “resources” tab, then on the left hand side of that page click on the link to the 

“Healthy corporations checklist”. 

If you want to speak to anyone at our office about this, please ring Ruth Jones using the free 

number 1800 622 431 (not free for mobile phones) or you can send an email to 

ruth.jones@oric.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Armstrong 

Manager 
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